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Dear Kermit: 

Thank you very much for your report 
of our Station. I appreciate your time 
and effort, as well as that of other 
DXers who have sent reports in response 
to this test. 
As you will note on your QSL card 

enclosed. I was unable to determine 
from the tone segment of our test as 
to whether you did actually recieve us 
or not. However the CW ID that you 
reported at 0729:45 is most correct, 
so therefore I did verify your report 
at that noted time. 
Having been DXing myself for over 

22 years, I relize the problems one 
encounters on such a quest. I still 
actively DX when my schedule permits 
and use a modified FRG -7 w/2.9 kHz 
collins filter, and a HQ -140-X most 
frequently, along with a host of other 
recievers and gadgets. I use two diapoles 
one for 3 mHz and the other for 12 mHz. 

Thank you again for your report and 
very interesting letter pertaining to 
your 100 watt reception of WJCM on 
1340 kHz. 

73's 

Jim Kowalski, WJCM 

P.S. Don't feel to bad if you missed most 
of our test. Brother Paul, in Wisconsin 
who usually does very good on these 
tests did not recieve us this time. 
propagation wasn't too good I guess: 
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